
From: Mayer, Doug <DougMayer@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/15/2014 9:30:23 AM
Subject: Re: CBD Oil

Yes Hal

Doug Mayer
803-360-3285

On Jul 15, 2014, at 9:29 AM, "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

We're going to be at the Department of Education during this call; is there any interest in having someone else 
sit on it to understand the issue?

Let me know; I'll set up with Jonathan.

Thanks,

Josh

From: Yarborough, Jonathan [mailto:yarborjw@dhec.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 9:19 AM 
To: Baker, Josh
Subject: CBD Oil

Josh,

Just as an fyi. We were contacted by the Pennsylvania Governor's office to understand the CBD Oil
bill and it's genesis. We're having a conference call with them at 2:30. Let me know if you'd like to 
participate.

Jonathan W. Yarborough
Director of External Affairs, DHEC 
803-898-9119
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